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KEY ISSUE 
 
To update members about the Borough wide parking review. 
 

SUMMARY 
 
Last year Surrey County Council’s Parking Team completed a review of on-
street parking in Spelthorne, and identified changes in restrictions which 
would benefit road safety and reduce instances of obstruction and localised 
congestion. 
 
Following the Local Committees approval in July last year formal consultation 
about the proposals was carried out during November 2011. There were a 
total of 145 objections and 2 petitions received in response to advertising the 
proposals. These have been assessed, summarised and were sent to County 
Council members of the Committee on the 4

th
 January. Over the coming 

weeks the Chairman, Divisional Member and the Parking Team Manager will 
consider the objections and try to resolve them if possible before agreeing a 
way forward.   
 
When this has been done a works order will be placed with the intention of 
implementing the new and amended parking restriction road markings and 
associated time plates during March/April 2012, funded from a combination 
of Local Committee and Parking Team Revenue budgets. 
 

OFFICER RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

The Local Committee (Spelthorne) is asked to note the contents of this 

report. 
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